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  Permission to Feel Marc Brackett,
Ph.D.,2019-09-03 The mental well-being of children
and adults is shockingly poor. Marc Brackett,
author of Permission to Feel, knows why. And he
knows what we can do. We have a crisis on our
hands, and its victims are our children. Marc
Brackett is a professor in Yale University’s Child
Study Center and founding director of the Yale
Center for Emotional Intelligence. In his 25 years
as an emotion scientist, he has developed a
remarkably effective plan to improve the lives of
children and adults – a blueprint for
understanding our emotions and using them wisely
so that they help, rather than hinder, our success
and well-being. The core of his approach is a
legacy from his childhood, from an astute uncle
who gave him permission to feel. He was the first
adult who managed to see Marc, listen to him, and
recognize the suffering, bullying, and abuse he’d
endured. And that was the beginning of Marc’s
awareness that what he was going through was
temporary. He wasn’t alone, he wasn’t stuck on a
timeline, and he wasn’t “wrong” to feel scared,
isolated, and angry. Now, best of all, he could do
something about it. In the decades since, Marc has
led large research teams and raised tens of
millions of dollars to investigate the roots of
emotional well-being. His prescription for healthy
children (and their parents, teachers, and
schools) is a system called RULER, a high-impact
and fast-effect approach to understanding and
mastering emotions that has already transformed
the thousands of schools that have adopted it.
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RULER has been proven to reduce stress and
burnout, improve school climate, and enhance
academic achievement. This book is the culmination
of Marc’s development of RULER and his way to
share the strategies and skills with readers
around the world. It is tested, and it works. This
book combines rigor, science, passion and
inspiration in equal parts. Too many children and
adults are suffering; they are ashamed of their
feelings and emotionally unskilled, but they don’t
have to be. Marc Brackett’s life mission is to
reverse this course, and this book can show you
how.
  Music Emotion Recognition Yi-Hsuan Yang,Homer H.
Chen,2011-02-22 Providing a complete review of
existing work in music emotion developed in
psychology and engineering, Music Emotion
Recognition explains how to account for the
subjective nature of emotion perception in the
development of automatic music emotion recognition
(MER) systems. Among the first publications
dedicated to automatic MER, it begins with
  The Discourse of Tourism and National Heritage
Claudia Elena Stoian,2015-11-25 The Discourse of
Tourism and National Heritage: A Contrastive Study
from a Cultural Perspective presents an in-depth
research study in the field of online tourism
promotion. It focuses on the national online
promotion of UNESCO World Heritage Sites, on two
different types of websites – institutional and
commercial – from three countries, Romania, Spain
and Great Britain. The book analyses the way in
which each country combines various modes to
create a virtual brochure with a promotional
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message from both institutional and commercial
positions. In doing this, it studies the
organization of the websites and their webpages,
as well as the lexico-grammatical and visual
features of their promotional messages. The
theoretical framework used is Systemic Functional
Linguistics (Halliday 1985, 1994; Kress and van
Leeuwen 1996, 2006; Halliday and Matthiessen
2004). The results are compared in relation to the
types of websites and to the countries in which
they were produced. These are further interpreted
from a cultural perspective, showing that the
findings can be accounted for by cultural
variability, in particular the dimension of
context (Hall 1976, 1990, 2000).
  Dare Barry McDonagh,2015-05-08 DO NOT READ THIS
BOOK IF YOU WANT TO JUST MANAGE YOUR ANXIETY
There's a new and faster way for anxiety relief,
but few have ever heard it. Most people are
advised to either just manage their anxiety or
medicate it away. If you're tired of just managing
your anxiety and want a powerful natural solution,
then apply the 'Dare' technique as explained in
Barry McDonagh's latest book. Based on hard
science and over 10 years helping people who
suffer from anxiety, Barry McDonagh shares his
most effective technique in this new book. The
DARE technique can be used by everyone, regardless
of age or background, to live a life free from
anxiety or panic attacks. In this step-by-step
guide you will discover how to: -Stop panic
attacks and end feelings of general anxiety. -Face
any anxious situation you've been avoiding
(driving/flying/shopping etc.). -Put an end to
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anxious or intrusive thoughts. -Use the CORRECT
natural supplements to relieve anxiety. -Boost
your confidence and feel like your old self again.
-Fall asleep faster and with less anxiety each
night. -Live a more bold and adventurous life
again! IMPORTANT: THIS IS MUCH MORE THAN JUST A
BOOK It also comes with a free App for your
smartphone as well as four audios for quick
anxiety relief. With these new tools you can apply
the DARE Response in any situation that makes you
anxious (e.g. driving/shopping/traveling). Help is
now just a click away. You can learn more at:
http: //www.DareResponse.com
  The Measurement of Affect, Mood, and Emotion
Panteleimon Ekkekakis,2013-02-21 Panteleimon
Ekkekakis provides an accessible guidebook which
clarifies theory and proposes a sound system for
selecting measures for affective constructs.
  Clinician's Guide to CBT Using Mind Over Mood,
Second Edition Christine A. Padesky,Dennis
Greenberger,2020-04-02 This authoritative guide
has been completely revised and expanded with over
90% new material in a new step-by-step format. It
details how, when, and why therapists can make
best use of each chapter in Mind Over Mood, Second
Edition (MOM2), in individual, couple, and group
therapy. Christine A. Padesky's extensive
experience as a CBT innovator, clinician, teacher,
and consultant is reflected in 100+ pages of
compelling therapist–client dialogues that vividly
illustrate core CBT interventions and management
of challenging dilemmas. Fully updated, the book
offers research-based guidance on the use of MOM2
to treat anxiety disorders, depression, anger,
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guilt, shame, relationship problems, and
personality disorders. Invaluable therapy tips,
real-life scenarios, and troubleshooting guides in
each chapter make this the essential MOM2
companion for novice and experienced therapists
alike. Reproducible Reading Guides show how to
sequence MOM2 chapters to target specific moods.
First edition title: Clinician’s Guide to Mind
Over Mood. New to This Edition *Detailed
instructions on how, when, and why to use each of
MOM2’s 60 worksheets. *Expanded coverage
illustrating effective use of thought records,
behavioral experiments, and imagery. *Shows how to
flexibly tailor MOM2 to address particular anxiety
disorders, using distinct principles and
protocols. *Incorporates evidence-based practices
from positive psychology, motivational
interviewing, and acceptance and commitment
therapy. *Updated practice guidelines throughout,
based on current clinical research. *More content
on using MOM2 for therapist self-study and in
training programs and classrooms. *Free
supplemental videos on the author's YouTube
channel provide additional clinical tips and
discuss issues in practicing, teaching, and
learning CBT. See also Mind Over Mood, Second
Edition: Change How You Feel by Changing the Way
You Think.
  Museums and Social Change Adele
Chynoweth,Bernadette Lynch,Klaus Petersen,Sarah
Smed,2020-07-09 Museums and Social Change explores
the ways museums can work in collaboration with
marginalised groups to work for social change and,
in so doing, rethink the museum. Drawing on the
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first-hand experiences of museum practitioners and
their partners around the world, the volume
demonstrates the impact of a shared commitment to
collaborative, reflective practice. Including
analytical discussion from practitioners in their
collegial work with women, the homeless, survivors
of institutionalised child abuse and people with
disabilities, the book draws attention to the
significant contributions of small, specialist
museums in bringing about social change. It is
here, the book argues, that the new museum
emerges: when museum practitioners see themselves
as partners, working with others to lead social
change, this is where museums can play a distinct
and important role. Emerging in response to
ongoing calls for museums to be more inclusive and
participate in meaningful engagement, Museums and
Social Change will be essential reading for
academics and students working in museum and
gallery studies, librarianship, archives, heritage
studies and arts management. It will also be of
great interest to those working in history and
cultural studies, as well as museum practitioners
and social activists around the world.
  The Judy Moody Mood Journal Megan McDonald,Peter
H. Reynolds,2009-02-10 This colorful reissue of a
way-not-boring journal invites Judy Moody to
explore their many moods and other facets of their
life. It includes interactive activities, Judy
Moody facts, and plenty of writing space.
Illustrations. Consumable.
  Computer Information Systems and Industrial
Management Khalid Saeed,Władysław
Homenda,2016-09-09 This book constitutes the
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proceedings of the 15th IFIP TC8 International
Conference on Computer Information Systems and
Industrial Management, CISIM 2016, held in
Vilnius, Lithuania, in September 2016. The 63
regular papers presented together with 1 inivted
paper and 5 keynotes in this volume were carefully
reviewed and selected from about 89 submissions.
The main topics covered are rough set methods for
big data analytics; images, visualization,
classification; optimization, tuning; scheduling
in manufacturing and other applications;
algorithms; decisions; intelligent distributed
systems; and biometrics, identification, security.
  Popular Science ,2005-09 Popular Science gives
our readers the information and tools to improve
their technology and their world. The core belief
that Popular Science and our readers share: The
future is going to be better, and science and
technology are the driving forces that will help
make it better.
  A Guide to Assessments That Work John
Hunsley,Eric J. Mash,2018 The first edition of A
Guide To Assessments That Work provided a much
needed resource on evidence-based psychological
assessment. Since the publication of the first
edition, a number of advances have been made in
the assessment field and a revised diagnostic
system for mental disorders has been introduced.
These changes are reflected in the second edition
and new chapters have been included to cover the
use of evidence-based assessment instruments and
procedures in clinical practice and the use of
evidence-based principles to integrate and
interpret assessment data. This volume addresses
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the assessment of the most commonly encountered
disorders or conditions among children,
adolescents, adults, older adults, and couples.
Strategies and instruments for assessing mood
disorders, anxiety and related disorders, couple
distress and sexual problems, health-related
problems, and many other conditions are reviewed
by leading experts. With a focus throughout on
assessment instruments that are feasible,
psychometrically sound, and useful for typical
clinical requirements, this edition features the
use of a rating system designed to provide
evaluations of a measure's norms, reliability,
validity, and clinical utility. Standardized
tables summarize this information in each chapter,
providing essential information on the most
scientifically sound tools available for a range
of assessment needs. With its focus on clinically
relevant instruments and assessment tasks, this
volume provides readers with the essential
information for conducting the best evidence-based
mental health assessments currently possible.
  Positive Intelligence Shirzad Chamine,2012
Chamine exposes how your mind is sabotaging you
and keeping your from achieving your true
potential. He shows you how to take concrete steps
to unleash the vast, untapped powers of your mind.
  The Book of R Tilman M. Davies,2016-07-16 The
Book of R is a comprehensive, beginner-friendly
guide to R, the world’s most popular programming
language for statistical analysis. Even if you
have no programming experience and little more
than a grounding in the basics of mathematics,
you’ll find everything you need to begin using R
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effectively for statistical analysis. You’ll start
with the basics, like how to handle data and write
simple programs, before moving on to more advanced
topics, like producing statistical summaries of
your data and performing statistical tests and
modeling. You’ll even learn how to create
impressive data visualizations with R’s basic
graphics tools and contributed packages, like
ggplot2 and ggvis, as well as interactive 3D
visualizations using the rgl package. Dozens of
hands-on exercises (with downloadable solutions)
take you from theory to practice, as you learn:
–The fundamentals of programming in R, including
how to write data frames, create functions, and
use variables, statements, and loops –Statistical
concepts like exploratory data analysis,
probabilities, hypothesis tests, and regression
modeling, and how to execute them in R –How to
access R’s thousands of functions, libraries, and
data sets –How to draw valid and useful
conclusions from your data –How to create
publication-quality graphics of your results
Combining detailed explanations with real-world
examples and exercises, this book will provide you
with a solid understanding of both statistics and
the depth of R’s functionality. Make The Book of R
your doorway into the growing world of data
analysis.
  Machine Learning for Emotion Analysis in Python
Allan Ramsay,Tariq Ahmad,2023-09-28 Kickstart your
emotion analysis journey with this step-by-step
guide to data science success Key Features
Discover the inner workings of the end-to-end
emotional analysis workflow Explore the use of
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various ML models to derive meaningful insights
from data Hone your craft by building and tweaking
complex emotion analysis models with practical
projects Purchase of the print or Kindle book
includes a free PDF eBook Book
DescriptionArtificial intelligence and machine
learning are the technologies of the future, and
this is the perfect time to tap into their
potential and add value to your business. Machine
Learning for Emotion Analysis in Python helps you
employ these cutting-edge technologies in your
customer feedback system and in turn grow your
business exponentially. With this book, you’ll
take your foundational data science skills and
grow them in the exciting realm of emotion
analysis. By following a practical approach,
you’ll turn customer feedback into meaningful
insights assisting you in making smart and data-
driven business decisions. The book will help you
understand how to preprocess data, build a
serviceable dataset, and ensure top-notch data
quality. Once you’re set up for success, you’ll
explore complex ML techniques, uncovering the
concepts of deep neural networks, support vector
machines, conditional probabilities, and more.
Finally, you’ll acquire practical knowledge using
in-depth use cases showing how the experimental
results can be transformed into real-life examples
and how emotion mining can help track short- and
long-term changes in public opinion. By the end of
this book, you’ll be well-equipped to use emotion
mining and analysis to drive business
decisions.What you will learn Distinguish between
sentiment analysis and emotion analysis Master
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data preprocessing and ensure high-quality input
Expand the use of data sources through data
transformation Design models that employ cutting-
edge deep learning techniques Discover how to tune
your models’ hyperparameters Explore the use of
naive Bayes, SVMs, DNNs, and transformers for
advanced use cases Practice your newly acquired
skills by working on real-world scenarios Who this
book is forThis book is for data scientists and
Python developers looking to gain insights into
the customer feedback for their product, company,
brand, governorship, and more. Basic knowledge of
machine learning and Python programming is a must.
  Mastering Atmosphere and Mood in Watercolor
Joseph Zbukvic,2002 The watercolor clock shows
artists how to manipulate watercolor materials for
dazzling, atmospheric effects.
  Mad Long Emotion Ben Ladouceur,2019-04-10 Mad
Long Emotion wants to talk flora to fauna like
you. It talks by dancing, as bumblebees do. In its
dances, loosestrife shoos humans away, green
carnations flirt with handsome men beyond the
shade, and “dogbanes though dead bloom.”
Meanwhile, in better-discerned motion, numerous
species both spiny and spineless prove invasive,
from Great Lake lampreys to hydraulic
triceratopses. But they’re just looking for better
homes. The book concludes with a long poem about
distance, desire and the difficulty of combining
the two. Lend this book your eyes and nose; mouth
its contents to your house plants. The poetry of
Mad Long Emotion wants to live forever, and you
can make that happen with your face.
  Syntax of the Moods and Tenses of the Greek Verb
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William Watson Goodwin,1867
  Bridging Music Informatics with Music Cognition
Naresh N. Vempala,Frank A. Russo,Geraint A.
Wiggins,2018-09-14 Music informatics is an
interdisciplinary research area that encompasses
data driven approaches to the analysis,
generation, and retrieval of music. In the era of
big data, two goals weigh heavily on many research
agendas in this area: (a) the identification of
better features and (b) the acquisition of better
training data. To this end, researchers have
started to incorporate findings and methods from
music cognition, a related but historically
distinct research area that is concerned with
elucidating the underlying mental processes
involved in music-related behavior.
  Divine Scripture and Human Emotion in Maximus
the Confessor Andrew J. Summerson,2020-12-29 In
Exegesis of the Human Heart Andrew J. Summerson
explores Maximus the Confessor’s use of biblical
interpretation to develop an adequate account of
Christian human emotion.
  Landscapes of Affect and Emotion ,2021-10-25 The
volume Landscapes of Affect and Emotion is the
first book to present a dialogue on emotion,
affect, landscape and embodiment between
environmental humanities and landscape studies.
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